
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  November 7, 2017    
 
TO:  Vanessa Stuart, Principal    
 
SUBJECT:  Degan ES - IAQ - Initial Contact - 23 Rooms  
 
After our meeting this morning, I have submitted a P.O. request to Air Test 23 Rooms 
around the Library.  This should be done by the end of this week, and we should have 
the results back by Tuesday, November 14.  If you have any questions, please contact 
me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ) 
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
340 Lake Haven Rd 
Lewisville, TX 75057 
Cell:  469-446-8882 
  
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


